
 
 HORIZON AWARDS CERTIFICATES OF APPRECIATION 

19th September 2013 

Horizon International Flight Academy awarded certificates of appreciation to Al Ain International Airport 

personell whose contributions and support led to the success of Horizon’s Emergency Response Plan 

Exercise held last week.  

Although emergencies by definition are sudden events, their occurrence can be predicted with some 

degree of certainty and preparedness of all parties can not only provide guidance but also help reduce the 

possible consequences of the crisis. The actions taken in the initial minutes of an emergency are critical 

and the team involved in the exercise demonstrated their efficiency and readiness in case of a disaster.  

  

 

 

 

 Rashed Alshamsi - ADAC Operation Manger Sultan Albaloushi - ATC Manager  

Salem Obaid – Airport Emergence Support 
Commander 

Horizon Safety Manager with ADAC Operation 
Manger 


